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In the absence of parents at yesterday’s 
assembly, I had the opportunity to deliver 
a message straight to our students.
All people demonstrate GRIT in different 
ways:

• 	 Some show it by dusting off their 		
           shirts 	after they have been drilled		
	 into the ground by a tackle 
• 	 Some will take feedback from their 		
           teachers and do better the next time
• 	 Some will read over their work, find 	   	
	 mistakes and redo it at a higher	  	
	 level 
• 	 Some will see that a tough time is 		
	 something that will pass 

AND some will see that learning 
is not attained by chance, 

it must be sought for with ardour 
and attended to with diligence 

(Abigail Adams)

This sentence encompasses everything 
that we want out of our engaged learners 
here at Bingara Central School. Let’s break 
it down, as you would do in your English 
lessons. What does this quote really 
mean?
YOUR LEARNING IS NOT 
ATTAINED BY CHANCE 
Everyone here needs to seek 
opportunities to learn. Your teachers 
create so many wonderful learning 
environments and give you a wealth of 
experience within the classroom. All you 
have to do is remain focused on your goals 
and reach out and take what is in front of 
you.
YOUR LEARNING NEEDS TO BE 
SOUGHT FOR WITH ARDOUR 
The need to learn is only enhanced by 
the enthusiasm and passion that you put 
in. Making your own personal growth 
and being driven by the inner belief that 
you are going to do better today than 
yesterday.

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCPAL’S DESK



SCHOOL NEWS
PRIMARY

Student of the Week
LOTTIE L

Lottie has displayed tremendous progress 
in her learning. She has developed a 
responsible attitude in the classroom, 
setting an excellent example of good 
behaviour. Lottie has displayed fantastic 
growth particularly in Mathematics where 
she gives 110%. Lottie is proud of her 
academic results and uses the feedback 
she is given to further improve. She also 
has an aptitude for art and takes great 
care when completing artworks. Lottie is 
a valued member of the Year 4 classroom, 
she has a kind and caring nature and is 
always willing to support her peers both in 
the classroom and the playground.​

YOU NEED TO ATTEND TO YOUR 
LEARNING WITH DILIGENCE 
Learning just does not magically happen. 
Learning occurs with effort, by making 
good choices and with a purpose to seek 
new knowledge and skills. 
This complex sentence means more 
than just a few words strung together. 
As each and every one of you pursue 
excellence and strive to be elite in your 
own right, you will find that learning is 
a requirement. What you will also find 
is that if you engage in the process, the 
growth in your learning journey will be 
nothing short of spectacular. 
But remember students, this is all 
dependent on if you choose to engage or 
not!

Brooke Wall
Principal

DATES TO REMEMBER
Tuesday 17 August
Cupcake & Spider

Stage 2 Fundraiser
Bring your money on the day

Wednesday 18 August
NWTC Oliver Twist 

Roxy Theatre Bingara
Students Year 3 - 10 

Tuesday 31 August
Stage 4 and 5 Exams

Wednesday 1 September
Stage 4 and 5 Exams

Thursday 2 September
Stage 4 and 5 Exams

BCS SCHOOL 
UNIFORMS

Available now at the 
School Front Office 

8:30am - 2:45pm
Cash or Eftpos



SCHOOL NEWS
Year 5

This semester, Year 5 are doing a larger art project that will take several weeks to complete. 
They will be drawing inspiration from artists like Rosemary Petyarre, Gloria Petyarre and 
Dulcie Long Pwerle. These Aboriginal women are well establish and successful artists 
who paint the dreaming story of Bush Medicine Leaves and their healing powers. Year 5 
are learning about the skills of blending, sketching, different brush strokes, texture and 
composition. We can’t wait to see how our art project comes together!
Belinda Leeson Classroom Teacher



SCHOOL NEWS
SECONDARY
Years 7 - 10

INTERIM REPORTS
From next week, Secondary will be sending 
home Interim Reports for all students 
in Years 7-10. These reports only report 
upon students’ Social Development and 
Commitment to Learning and are simply 
designed to provide parents with an 
indication of how your child is progressing 
in each individual subject.

SECONDARY
Student of the Week

TAMINYA B

Taminya loves school and is an enthusiastic 
learner. She has been working towards 
personal goals with Mrs Gasson and 
showing an improved level of focus in each 
of her classes. Taminya upholds the school 
values of Pride, Respect and Honesty and 
reliably wears her school uniform with 
pride. Congratulations Taminya!

Upcoming 
Assessments

STAGE 4
Geography - Tuesday Week 6

Maths - Friday Week 7
Visual Art - Monday Week 8

STAGE 5
Geography - Wednesday Week 5

Food Technology - Monday Week 7
Maths - Friday Week 7

Science - NOW OVERDUE
STAGE 6

SLR - NOW OVERDUE
Maths Advanced - NOW OVERDUE

Biology - Week 7

IMPORTANT 
REMINDER

If you need to enter the school 
grounds for any reason, you must:

Sign in via DoE two step sign in 
process including QR Code and 

wear a Face Mask

SECONDARY
Stage 4 & Stage 5

EXAMINATIONS
WEEK 8

Students in Stage 4 and Stage 5 are 
remindered that their examinations will be 
held in Week 8, from Tuesday 31 August to 
Thursday 2 September.



SCHOOL NEWS
NSW CHS KNOCKOUT GALA DAY

On Friday 30 July, the Under 15’s girls Netball Team travelled to Warialda to compete 
in the NSW CHS knockout Gala Day. The girls started strongly against a much bigger 
Moree Secondary College team and held on for a gritty 9 – 7 win. In their second game 
against Warialda B, the girls worked on a few areas of their game and came away with 
a convincing 15 – 3 win. Unfortunately, in the final game the girls went down against a 
strong Warialda A team, 23 – 12, however, finished second on the day. The girls played 
exceptionally well in both attack and defence and should be very proud of their efforts, 
it was a pleasure to take them away. Congratulations girls!





 

 

LOOP is the preferred and easiest method of ordering book club.





EXPRESSION OF INTEREST
Martial Arts / Karate Classes

in Bingara
 

Expressions on Interest are being sought to gauge if there would be 
enough numbers to recommence Classes in Term 4, 2021.

 
At this stage it would be held on a Tuesday from 5.00pm to 6.00pm 
at Bingara Central School. Access will be via the side entrance to the 

auditorium.
 

Classes for ages 5 through to adults. Classes will go for one hour and will 
be conducted by Kyoshi Nick King 7th Dan.

 
Jin Ryu Kan Martial Arts can help build self confidence, co-ordination, 

balance, fitness, respect, discipline, and self defence in a friendly, COVID 
safe environment. The number of students will be capped in accordance 

with COVID guidelines.
 

Please email your name and numbers to Sensei David Brennan at:

david.brennan18@det.nsw.edu.au 
by Wednesday the 1st of September so that a decision can be made. 



COMMUNITY NEWS
North West Theatre Company 

presents 

OLIVER TWIST
AT THE ROXY IN BINGARA

Saturday 14 & 21 August
 at 7.30pm

Sunday 15 & 22 August
 at 1.30pm

Tickets must be purchased prior to 
the show and can be made online via 

Trybooking: 
https://www.trybooking.com/BSAKO

If you wish to use a Service NSW $25 
Discover voucher you will need to 

present with the voucher in person at 
the Bingara Visitor Information Centre.

        OOlliivveerr  TTwwiisstt  
The North West Theatre Company Incorporated 

...presents Charles Dickens’... 

The Roxy Theatre, Bingara 
August—Sat: 14 & 21 -7:30pm; Sun: 15 & 22 -1:30pm 

Adults $25; Children $10; Family $60 
Bookings: Bingara VIC 6724 0066 or 

www.trybooking.com/BSAKO 
Photography by Amber L. Hall 

Dehydrated 
Bingara Oranges

Available now at:
Bingara Tourist Information Centre

and Bingara Central School 




